
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Calshot                 Term: Term 1 2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
This term, Calshot Class dove into practical 

learning with Functional Skills in Maths and 

English, focusing on real-life applications. In 

Maths, we covered budgeting and value, 

while English lessons built confidence in 

reading and communication, fostering 

essential life skills. 

Our P.E sessions have covered tag rugby, 

football, tennis, athletics, and circuits with 

great engagement from Calshot Class! 

Cooking classes were another highlight, 

where students practiced skills for 

independence, such as measuring, 

chopping, and following simple everyday 

recipes. These sessions encouraged safe 

kitchen habits and boosted confidence for 

cooking at home. 

We’ve started the year with some great work 

experience placements whilst also learning 

about life beyond Post 16 in class this term. 

In our Growing2gether gardening group, 

students prepared the garden beds for 

winter, learning about weeding, sorting, and 

sustainable practices. Working together, they 

gained insight into nature’s seasonal cycles 

and responsibility in maintaining a shared 

space. 

Finally, we launched the Calshot Café, a 

student-led venture that offered experience 

in planning, customer service, and handling 

money. From organizing the café to serving 

our first customers on the last Friday of term, 

students have developed teamwork and 

communication skills, contributing to a 

welcoming environment. 

It’s been an exciting start to the term, and 

we’re excited to build on these valuable 

experiences next term! 

Wishing you a good half term, 

Calshot Class 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 25th October 

First day back: Monday 4th November 

 

Students will need their PE kit on Tuesday next term. 

 


